
 

Be Sure to Join Us In-Person at 10:00 am or Online for Worship  
9:00 Pre-recorded service on PUMC’s Website (pumcfortmill.org) 

10:00 Live Streaming on Facebook 

July 11, 2021 

SPRC Staff Updates 
 

 We are looking for a Coordinator of Audio/Visual  
Technology.  If you are interested or know someone with 
experience in these areas, contact Jenifer Jay, SPRC Chair-
person, (jenejay5@gmail.com). 

Vacation Bible School 2021 
August 2nd-5th,   Monday-Thursday    9:30 - 11:45am 

Mark your calendars! Rocky Railway VBS 2021 is still on 
track for this year, where Jesus’ power pulls us through.  

 

Rocky Railway VBS 2021 Survey 
(Aug 2nd thru 5th from 9:30am-11:45am) 

We want to hear from you. Scan the QR code to fill out 
 this 30 second survey about Vacation Bible School 2021. 

RISING  
6TH GRADERS 

 

It was wonderful to have you 
as part of our Children’s 
Ministry. As you continue 
your faith  
journey into middle school 
and the Youth Ministry, we 
want to give you something 

to take with you to your next pasture: Mini 
Shawn the Sheep. Parents, if you have a 5th 
Grader going into 6th this Fall, contact  
nicolas@pumcfortmill.org to get him or her a 
Mini Shawn the Sheep. With it you will receive  
information about how to get your middle 
schooler involved with Youth ministries. 

In-person Adult Sunday School  
Join us for our newly resumed in-person  
Disciples and Logos classes Sundays, at 11:00 
following Worship Service.  Covid safety  
according to the latest guidelines will be followed. 
The class will meet in the Disciples classroom. 
Contact Bill Ray (billnoneray@yahoo.com) for 
more information. 

Meet and Greet Pastor David and Toni 
This Sunday in the Fellowship Hall  

after the Worship Service  
hosted by United Methodist Men. 

  

Tables will be located in the Fellowship Hall  
and  outdoors as well.  

 

United Methodist Men will provide  
smoked chicken, barbeque, and beverages.  

 

Attendees are asked to bring a covered dish! 
Please join us in welcoming Pastor David and Toni.  

Exodus 1: 8-22 
 

Now a new king arose over Egypt, who did not know Joseph. He said 
to his people, ‘Look, the Israelite people are more numerous and more 
powerful than we. Come, let us deal shrewdly with them, or they will 
increase and, in the event of war, join our enemies and fight against us 
and escape from the land.’ Therefore they set taskmasters over them 
to oppress them with forced labour. They built supply cities, Pithom 
and Rameses, for Pharaoh. But the more they were oppressed, the 
more they multiplied and spread, so that the Egyptians came to dread 
the Israelites. The Egyptians became ruthless in imposing tasks on the 
Israelites, and made their lives bitter with hard service in mortar and 
brick and in every kind of field labour. They were ruthless in all the 
tasks that they imposed on them. 
 

The king of Egypt said to the Hebrew midwives, one of whom was 
named Shiphrah and the other Puah, ‘When you act as midwives to 
the Hebrew women, and see them on the birthstool, if it is a boy, kill 
him; but if it is a girl, she shall live.’ But the midwives feared God; they 
did not do as the king of Egypt commanded them, but they let the boys 
live. So the king of Egypt summoned the midwives and said to them, 
‘Why have you done this, and allowed the boys to live?’ The midwives 
said to Pharaoh, ‘Because the Hebrew women are not like the Egyp-
tian women; for they are vigorous and give birth before the midwife 
comes to them.’ So God dealt well with the midwives; and the people 
multiplied and became very strong. And because the midwives feared 
God, he gave them families. Then Pharaoh commanded all his people, 
‘Every boy that is born to the Hebrews you shall throw into the Nile, but 
you shall let every girl live.’ 

 
Sermon Title:  The Call 

Fall Festival: Taste of the South 
October 9th, 10am-2pm  

 

Please contact Jan at jmanring.jm@gmail.com  
if you would like to help with this year’s festival.  

Softball Season 
Women’s Schedule   

 

Mon 7/12/21 7:20 PM  
Doby Bridge Park 

Lifepointe 1 Philadelphia UMC  
 

Thu 7/15/21 6:15 PM  
Doby Bridge Park 

Lifepointe 2 Philadelphia UMC  
 

Men’s Schedule   
 

Mon 7/12/21 7:20 PM  
Doby Bridge Park 

Pleasant Hill UMC Philadelphia UMC  
 

Thu 7/15/21 8:25 PM  
Doby Bridge Park 

 Philadelphia UMC FBC FM - Red  

Old Time Hymn Sing 
Tuesday, July 13th, 10:30 am 

in the Fellowship Hall  
 

Ben Himes and the Philly Singers will  lead the singing,  Requests will be 
taken from the audience, so pick out your favorites. 
 

Following the singing, there will be a lunch of  sub-sandwiches, chips and 
dessert.   Everything will be provided. 

mailto:nicolas@pumcfortmill.org
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For More Information Contact : 
 

Pastor David Taylor  
Director of Music Ministries Jim Lowder jim@pumcfortmill.org 
Worship Leader Kayton Bassier  
Church Musician Denise Harding dharding@pumcfortmill.org 
Children & Family Ministries Nicolas Gold nicolas@pumcfortmill.org 
Youth Ministries Maggie Justus maggie@pumcfortmill.org 
Prayer Requests Eve Chapman prayer@pumcfortmill.org 
Office Manager  Denise Watson denise@pumcfortmill.org 
Financial Secretary  Colleen Demmy colleen@pumcfortmill.org 

 
                 Office Hours:  Mon-Thurs 9:00 am—12:30 pm  803.548.0102 

1691 Highway 160 West, Fort Mill, SC  29708         Website: www.pumcfortmill.org   

Ways We Are Continuing  

to Serve in Love 

Prayer Requests This Week 
 

Homer Bethea, Doris Bevil, Thelma Butler, Doris Coltharp,  
Eunice Faulkenbury, Helen & Jesse Ford, Gene Hoover, Holly Johnson,  

Debra Lowder, June Masek, Julia McCall, Polly Merritt, Lollie Rea,  
Carolyn Ressler, Lois Ryder, Tom Smythe, Alice Sumner, Dorothye Young 

 
To Submit prayer requests, contact Eve Chapman at 

prayer@pumcfortmill.org or 803.207.2391 

REMINDER:  New Mailing Address for PUMC 
PLEASE NOTE: If you are currently mailing your contribution or having it mailed from your  
bank institution, please use our new mailing address.  If you have questions, please contact the 
church office at 803.548.0102. 
                 Philadelphia United Methodist Church 
                 2764 Pleasant Road Suite A PMB 11804 
                Fort Mill, SC  29708 

Community Outreach 
We are collecting items for the Fort Mill Care Center.  Fort Mill Care Center can use 
Jelly, Cereal, Canned Vegetables, Juice, Macaroni and Cheese, Instant Potatoes, 
Toothpaste, and Individually wrapped toothbrushes (not multipacks). Bring items with 
you to worship and place in shopping cart located on the walkway. 

 
If you have donations and would like for someone to come by and  

do porch pick-up to deliver to Fort Mill Care Center, contact  
 

Jim & Pat Broome at 704.763.8344 or pfbroome@comporium.net or  
 

                                   Ron & Linda Jacoby at 301.964.5073 or barklin@aol.com.  

Support Philadelphia United Methodist Church  
by Shopping 

Support us every time you shop. 
 

When you shop at AmazonSmile, Amazon will donate to PUMC. For us to 
receive the donation, shop using either this QR code or go to   

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/57-0732589.  
Contact our Finance Associate, Colleen Demmy, colleen@pumcfortmill.org 
or 803.548.0102 ext. 230 for more details. 


